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7/2/2023

Jon Swan, Chair
Dalton Conservation Commission

Dear Jon and Commission members:

The Bethlehem Conservation Commission wants to be prepared for the possibility that
NCES/Casella will submit a permit application to build the Granite State Landfill in Dalton. At our
recent meeting on June 22, therefore, we voted to assign someone to contact NH DES -- within the
appropriate timeframe -- that the BCC wishes to comment on the application/reserves its right to
comment on the application. That person is me since, at this time, we still do not have a Chair.  As
you know, Conservation Commissions have a limited amount of time in which to notify NH DES of
an intent to comment. And it can be difficult to arrange emergency meetings to take a vote to do
so in advance of that deadline.
 
You have my contact information. Keep us posted.
 
Cheryl Jensen, Member, Bethlehem Conservation Commission (603-869-5453)
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